Faculty Senate Minutes
February 16, 2000

Members Present: Anita Burgin, Hilary Seagle, Mary Hartman, Roger Stephans, Kathie
Wise, Tim Quiring.

The meeting began at 2:00.

Anita informed the group that she had spoken with Sandra Bunn regarding a senate
page on the SCC website. It will have a link to the constitution and links to officer and
senator e-mail.

Gene Couch has asked to be invited to the next meeting to discuss faculty recognition
awards.

Mary Hartman volunteered to send out 2-3 scenarios regarding a faculty senate
scholarship. Faculty members will be asked to indicate their level of support for each.
Senate will then be able to take final action on this.

Senators discussed a faculty advocacy system. This discussion was tabled until the next
meeting.

The meeting adjourned at 3:00 to allow members to attend the budget information
session with George Stanley.



